



Dated – 12th March’2021 


 

Dear Members,  


We, at COMPASS, are delighted to announce the launch of our first e-newsletter, to be sent out by 
end of next week.


We never want to get disappeared in the crowd of newsletters people keep getting every now and 
then. Hence to create it a successful and sincere venture, your help and cooperation are truly 
needed. 


We welcome your promotional details like schemes, new launches, new show room inauguration if 
any, business growth graph, roadshows, advertisements and so on and so forth. 

We have picked up a monthly schedule to confirm our communication, never overpowering and the 
content delivered is significant. Through our research, design and thoughtfulness, it will motivate new 
concepts and benefit your business. 


We will welcome your feedback, help gain more knowledge, understanding and ideas and will 
continually improve with each issue.  

 

Thanks 


 

With regards   

Pranay Agarwal 

Chairman- e-newsletter 

Mobile - 9830045322



